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• Ochiltree County Sheriff’s Office and FPC hosted TCOLE#2024 – Fentanyl Investigation Class on September 

18th.  We had twenty-seven participants take advantage of the training taught by John Beasley, Resident Agent in 

Charge of the US Drug Enforcement Administration out of Amarillo.   

• Our TCOLE Department has a few new faces in roles for the 24-25 year.  Rudy Corrales is serving as our 

Chairman of the Advisory Board (Dalhart Rotation), Jaimee Coburn is FPC’s Training Coordinator, and Kendra 

Araiza is the Borger TCOLE tester.   

• Rene Schwalk, Student Resource Center Coordinator, put together treats to celebrate National Coffee Day with 

the students in Perryton.  Our students look forward to and appreciate this day each year!   

• The Basic EMT Class traveled to Dalhart for clinicals and skills lab rotation.  Ochiltree General Hospital and 

Perryton EMS have both agreed to be local clinical sites to serve Perryton students.   

• We celebrated National Custodian Day on October 2nd.  Veronica Murillo has been our custodian since the Allen 

Campus opened in August of 2005, and she continues to be a valued team member and an overall asset to FPC.   

• FPC participated in College Day at Perryton High School on October 9th.  FPC had representatives from 

cosmetology, welding, workforce, Pathways, CDL, and general advising to help give students information on 

opportunities at FPC.    

• The new Phlebotomy class maxed out in Perryton with eight students this month.  Things are going well with the 

program under instructor Angelica Macias.  We have a waitlist for the next class in February/March.   

• Nancy Angeles joined the Allen Campus Team as Administrative Assistant on October 14th.  We are excited to 

have Nancy as a team member and believe she will be a great addition to FPC! 

• The improvements to the CDL facility are underway.  We have completed the removal of the awning and islands, 

parking lot groundwork repairs, electrical repairs and upgrades, and some exterior building work.  We are waiting 

for the siding to be installed, new windows and garage door work, and interior repairs to be completed.  All 

improvements should be completed by the end of this year.   

 

 

 

 


